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May 8, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are excited to share our 8th grade promotional ceremony dates and assigned homeroom groupings. Please review the chart below to obtain 
your child’s assigned date, time and homeroom.   
 

Wednesday, June 14, 2023 @ 5:00PM 
Reporting time for students @ 4:30PM   

Thursday, June 15, 2023 @ 5:00PM 
Reporting time for students @ 4:30PM 

      
A11/Paterno   A04/Arnot 

A13/Rotella   A05/Barrett 

D01/Blood   A07/Heater 

D06/Roth   D04/Kraus 

D07/Stewart   D05/Morrissey 

C11/Purcell   D11/Barbano 

     
Wednesday, June 14, 2023 @ 7:00PM 
Reporting time for students @ 6:30PM   

Thursday, June 15, 2023 @ 7:00PM 
Reporting time for students @ 6:30PM 

      
A03/Figura/O’Connor   A12/Gearhart 

A06/Stiles   D03/Schlett 

A08/Cunningham   D08/Poulton 

D02/Topolski   D09/Veston 

D15/Dewey   D14/Beyer 
 

Gowns and tickets will be distributed on Tuesday, June 6, 2023.  Please note that students at Harrington do not receive caps. Students 
are expected to dress nicely for this event.  
 
Each family will receive four tickets.  If you are not going to use all of your tickets, please return them to your child’s homeroom teacher. The 
participating 8th grader does not need a ticket. If you have a special concern regarding tickets, please put your request in writing and forward it to 
Mrs. Ayanna Roberts. 
 
This is an exciting time for all of our students.  Please continue to work with us to provide the structure needed to ensure a positive experience as 
your child’s tenure at Harrington comes to a close.  We look forward to seeing you at the promotion ceremony, and thank you again for your 
ongoing support. 
 
Please contact Mrs. Ayanna Roberts at aroberts@mtlaurelschools.org with any questions.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Ayanna Roberts 
8th Grade Assistant Principal 


